Resolution



National Chimney Sweep Guild

Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild

December 4, 2010 Resolution 2010-03

WHEREAS, the Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild has long-since been among the most successful chimney sweep guilds in the United States and serves as a benchmark upon which other state guilds and associations judge their own accomplishments;

WHEREAS, the Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild's strength and longevity could only be achieved by countless individuals pooling their hard work and talent to maintain professionalism and personal connections to one another;

WHEREAS, the members of the Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild have benefited professionally and personally from their mutual affiliation, and individually and collectively have raised the expectations for chimney professionals within the state of Massachusetts as well as for state guilds and associations nationally;

WHEREAS, beyond its own borders the Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild has been a loyal supporter of the National Chimney Sweep Guild as well as the entire national and global chimney service trade for many years;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors of the National Chimney Sweep Guild, on behalf of each and every member, gratefully acknowledges the many contributions of the Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild since its founding, and offers its most sincere congratulations on achieving the milestone of its 30th anniversary;

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Board of Directors wishes the Massachusetts Chimney Sweep Guild every continued success as it embarks upon its next 30 years of achievement and accomplishment.

Randy Brooks, President